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Arena Road Area Sewer Line Removal 

 
(Kahnawake – 3, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2023) The Capital Unit of the 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawake would like to inform the community of 
the upcoming project to replace the Water and Sanitary Sewer Lines in 
the Arena Road area.  
 
The work is scheduled to start on Thursday, May 4, 2023, and will take 
approximately two weeks to complete. The project will include the 
removal of existing sewer pipes. Pipes not being removed will be filled 
with grout according to pipe decommission guidelines. 
 
Most of the work will take place in fields and will not affect the 
roadway. Proper road signalization will be installed to warn of the 
construction limits. The community will also be notified if a road closure 
is scheduled.  
 
All private properties affected by the work in this area (e.g., driveways, 
walkways, hedges, and/or fences) will be repaired or replaced prior to 
the completion of the project.  
 
Shown below is a map of the general area. The shaded area indicates 
where the work will take place. 
  

 
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated. Please 
contact the Technical Services Office at 450-635-1016 if further 
information is required. 
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